
 
September 16, 2024 

 
Re: 2025 Federal Employees Collective Bargaining Program 

Schedule and Enrollment 
 
To:  District Presidents and Secretary-Treasurers and all Local Lodge Presidents and 

Recording Secretaries with U.S. Federal Government Employees 
 
Dear Sisters, Brothers, and Siblings: 
 
This is the call for the Federal Employees Collective Bargaining Program to be held March 23 - 
28, 2025, at the William W. Winpisinger Education and Technology Center in Hollywood, 
Maryland. Offered by the Government Employees Department this course will focus on 
negotiating ground rules, contract bargaining, mid-term bargaining, collective bargaining and 
the law (FLRA), negotiability appeals, impasse procedures with FSIP, and preparing the local 
lodge for negotiations. A one-day simulation where participants will take part in the collective 
bargaining process will also be included. 
 
Included in this call letter is the IAM policy letter that details tuition, transportation, and 
curriculum. Use the link below to register members for this program. 
 

Departmental Program Registration Form 
 
Registration must be submitted by January 27, 2025. If you should have any questions about 
this program, please contact the Government Employees Department at (301) 967-4500. 
 
Thank you for your support of this valuable program for our members. With every best wish, I 
remain in solidarity, 
 

Fraternally yours, 

  
Brian Bryant 
International President 

 
 
BB/taw 
 
cc:  Dir. Norman 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScUZKkQj2XZhdiU-TazoA0rmeMzXAlBes30aPCt88Kyp92yVg/viewform?usp=sf_link
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